
 
 
 

The Ministry of culture of the Republic of Karelia 

National Museum of the Republic of Karelia 

III international scientific-practical conference "Museums in the Northern dimension” 

Information letter No. 2 

Dear colleague! 

The organizing committee of the conference informs you that your application to 
participate in the conference adopted, and the report included in the preliminary 
program of the conference. 

Please confirm your participation before 30 August 2016. 
Colleagues who have not yet sent their report thesis send it at same time please. The 
conference papers will be published on the website of the National Museum of the 
Republic of Karelia http://nmrk.karelia.ru/ 

The organizing committee of the conference received 63 applications from 
Finland, Sweden, Norway and Russia, including the Republic of Karelia, Republic of 
Komi, Republic of Tatarstan, Saint-Petersburg, the Arkhangelsk, Moscow, Kirov, 
Tambov, Perm regions.  

Due to the large number of participants presentations limited to 10 minutes for 
Russian participants and 20 minutes for the foreign participants including translating 
from English to Russian language. The time-limit of the reports may be increased after 
receiving the all participation confirmations, we will notify about it in advance.  

 

 

Contact information: 

Mark Shakhnovich 
e-mail:  marksuk@onego.ru 

Denis Kuznetsov 
e-mail: mailto:dnkuz@yandex.ru 
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